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CHAPTER 4 
 

FUTURE PROGRAMME OF WORK 
 

 
4.1 In the year ahead, we will continue to discharge our 
responsibilities under the Commission’s terms of reference and to tender 
advice on any proposals the Administration may put to us dealing with 
changes to the pay and conditions of service for individual grades or for the 
civil service as a whole.  
 
4.2 We will continue to keep the methodology of the pay trend 
survey under review to ensure that the survey data collected is as creditable as 
possible.  We will also conduct the annual updating of civil service starting 
salaries in the latter half of the year. 
 
4.3 Last but not least, we will continue our liaison with the seven 
major civil service staff councils/associations and our contact with 
organizations outside the civil service to keep abreast of developments 
relevant to the discharge of our duties and responsibilities. 
 
 


